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The Truro Historical Society would like to wish everyone a  

Happy New Year! 
 

Dear Friends, 
 
The response to the THS Annual Appeal launched in December has been 
wonderful. But there are still many of you that we have not heard from. 
Your donations are essential to our being able to care for the objects, art 
and photographs given to the Historical Society by the residents and 
friends of Truro. Although the Highland House Museum is closed for the 
season, the staff and board members of the Historical Society spend the 
winter months at the Cobb Archive preparing for the upcoming summer 
season. We need your support to develop exhibits and events for the 
entertainment and education of our members and guests, not to mention 
the ongoing expenses of daily operations such as office supplies, 
insurance, utilities and security for both facilities plus the salaries of our 
staff. We appreciate your assistance in every way. Please send your tax 
deductible donations to:  
 
THS 
PO Box 486 
Truro, MA 02666  
 
Or make an online donation at trurohistorical.org. 
 
Thank you for your generous gifts.  



 
LAST CALL FOR RECIPES 
 
We’ll be collecting recipes from Truro cooks for the 
Truro Historical Society Cookbook through January. 
We have received a fantastic assortment of recipes 
and some great stories to go along with them, but we 
still need more. This cookbook will be a collection of 
recipes, stories about Truro, and old photographs celebrating the 
gastronomic experience. The cookbook will be published this spring and 
will be launched during the 2012 summer season. Don’t miss your 
opportunity to be part of this wonderful salute to the best cooks in the 
world…..Truro cooks. 
 

NAME THIS MUSEUM ARTIFACT: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Send your answer to info@trurohistorical.org by January 21st. The winner 
will be chosen at random from the correct responses, and will receive a 
Truro Historical Society T-shirt. 
 
Please include a mailing address, telephone number and shirt size with 
your answer. The correct answer and winner will be included in the 
February Truro E-Newsletter. 

 

The Highland House Museum is closed for the season and will          
re-open June 2nd, 2012. 
 
The Cobb Archive is open Tuesday and Thursday from 9:30 to 12:30 
and by appointment. 
Phone: 508-349-0200 
Email: info@trurohistorical.org 
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